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Term 2 Week 3 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

FENCING 

CHILDREN IN NEED

Today in school, 2,3,4,5 and 6 took part in a
fencing workshop with Andrew from Little
Musketeers. This was a fantastic opportunity
to take part in a new sport and learn some
new teamwork games. After Christmas, we
will be hosting a fencing after-school club
for children to take part in! Andrew is an ex-
Olympian and it was wonderful for him to
share his story and journey with the children.
Maybe we have an Olympian among us!

The school was full of spots, stripes
and colour today as we celebrated
Children in Need! We raised a fantastic
£137.41 which will all be donated to the
wonderful charity! Thank you for all
your support! 

2023-2024

There are lots of PTA events for you and your children
to take part in, in the run up to Christmas including
wreath making, bingo and the Christmas fair! Huge
thanks to the parents and volunteers who are giving up
their time to put these events on for the school. All the
money raised goes back into the school for us to spend
on a variety of resources and exciting workshops for
the children. Please do consider joining the PTA or
supporting at some of the events!


